
 
 

 

 

 

10 November 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

During the period 16th November - 4th December your child’s subject teachers will 
each be calling you to discuss your child’s achievement and progress. This is to 
replace the Parents’ Evening scheduled for 17th November which can no longer take 
place in school due to current restrictions.  Little Ilford School believes strongly in the 
partnership between the school and parents and this event is an opportunity for you 
to find out more about how your child is progressing 

Phone calls for each subject will be booked by your child with each of their teachers 
and they will keep a record in their diary. Phone calls can be booked between 3pm 
and 5.30pm only and each call will last for approximately 5 minutes. While 5 minutes 
may feel quite short, please bear in mind that this is the same as we usually allow on 
parents evenings. Please ensure that your child is aware of any evenings or times 
when you will not be available. If your child is performing well and in line with 
expectations, please be aware that a subject teacher may feel that it is not necessary 
to speak to you at this time.  

Please remind your child to book all relevant phone calls with their teachers and please 
check your child’s diary to ensure that they have been recorded. You will receive a 
copy of your child’ report in the post.  

Thank you for your support  

Yours faithfully  

 

Ms Butcher  

 

 


